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Mike Kelly Declares Candidacy for State Senate Seat, Offering a Fiscally Conservative Choice 

Spokane Valley, WA – Candidate and businessman Mike Kelly has filed with the Washington 

Secretary of State’s office for the open Senate seat in District 4. Voters will be able to cast their 

votes for Kelly in the upcoming primary taking place on August 6th. 

"I’ve talked to many citizens and business owners in District 4, and they share the same 

concerns that I have: increasing crime, homelessness, property taxes, and living costs, along 

with burdensome business regulations,” says Kelly. “They are tired of being pushed around by 

Olympia, and want the power to determine for themselves what is best for their community. 

This means stopping the ever-increasing mandates coming from the other side of the state, and 

returning to our school boards and city council the ability to make the important policy 

decisions.  

“Addressing these challenges requires determination and dedication to passing legislation 

favoring limited government and local decision-making. I will continue the tradition of the 4th 

Senate Seat by being a common-sense, conservative voice for the people in the 4th District. I 

believe by fostering relationships with like-minded legislators, I can effectively advocate for our 

shared values and we can bring about meaningful results," states Kelly 

Mike Kelly’s campaign started in early April and has garnered increasing support from the 

community. Kelly has received endorsements from elected public servants, including Senator 

Mike Padden, Spokane Valley Councilwoman Laura Padden, Spokane Valley Councilwoman 

Jessica Yaeger, County Treasurer Michael Baumgartner, as well as Former State Reps. Bob 

McCaslin, Rob Chase, and Larry Crouse.   
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